
 

 

   

 

 

 

WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER 

 



 

Although most of us will not be infected, the Coronavirus is something that we all should be 

taking seriously. Our lives will be disrupted. We will have to make sacrifices, but we have to 

come together as a country so that we protect the elderly and the immunocompromised from 

a virus that is absolutely deadly to them. It’s also important to understand that the faster we 

do this, the faster we can get this behind us and go back to a sense of normalcy. 

  

I realize that many of you cannot work from home and that your jobs may be in jeopardy. 

Both our federal and state governments, along with our private sector, are working to provide 

financial relief so that we can continue to pay bills and provide for ourselves and our families 

through this difficult time. I will be sharing all updates from the Governor’s office through 

email and my Facebook page. 

  

Although everyone’s experience through this difficult time will be different, I know that 

anxiety and fear of the unknown affects us all. Now, more than ever, we must be kinder to 

one another. We must find ways to help each other out through this difficult time. Most of all, 

we must be hopeful. 

  

As your elected member to our state legislative branch, one of my functions is to serve as the 

eyes and ears for our Governor. Please reach out to me and share any concerns you may have 

so that I can work with the Governor’s staff to make sure that our needs are met. 

 

  

 
Rene “Coach P” Plasencia 

State Representative 

   

 

 

   

 


